
 
 

OUR RESPONSE TO COVID-19 
 
At Advanced Vein Center, we have always been committed to the safety of our patients and the sanitization of our 
office and equipment. During this time of unprecedented challenges, we want to assure all patients that we are 
continuing to uphold our elevated standards of excellence while also implementing additional protocols to minimize 
risk: 

1. All members of our staff have been fully vaccinated against COVID-19 
 

2. Asking patients to kindly reschedule your appointment if you are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms. We 
are temporarily waiving cancellation fees due to illness. 
 

3. Our policy that prohibits employees from reporting to work who are showing any sign of illness.  We have 
and will continue to provide sick leave pay for our employees. 
 

4. Limiting scheduling of patients to minimize and/or eliminate contact with other patients 
 

5. Hand sanitizer is provided upon entering the building 
 

6. Requiring all staff to wash hands/use sanitizer after every patient 
 

7. Offering sanitized pens for signing documents 
 

8. Leaving all non-essential doors open so there is no need to touch door handles 
 

9. Sanitizing frequently touched surfaces such as door handles and counters after every patient with a 
disinfectant certified to kill coronavirus 
 

10. Increased hand sanitizers around the office including check-in and check-out counters 
 

Call to book your appointment today and rest assured your team at Advanced Vein Center will make every effort 
to keep you safe, healthy, and looking and feeling great!  
 
Wishing You Wellness, 
The Staff at Advanced Vein Center 

 


